Hill Country Vegetable Survey
Participants will be asked to fill out a datasheet and turn it in at the conclusion of each growing season. See below for additional rules.
Rules
· Beginner and experienced gardeners are welcome. 
· Participation is “free”. There is no cost to participate, but my goal in passing out plants is to get information back if these are good vegetable varieties or not. If you are unable to have a vegetable garden this summer, please do not volunteer to take plants. If you do not intend to answer questions about these vegetable plants, please do not take plants. 
· Participation in the “Grow It Cook It” or “Plantastic” program is not required to participate in the 2024 Hill Country Vegetable Trial.  Participants in the “Grow It Cook It” program will receive the same plants, albeit at their respective program, not during the plant trial pick up week. 
· All vegetable transplants and seeds will be available the week of Plantastic (February 20th,2024) for pick up. If you are participating in yellow squash only, seeds could be mailed to you if necessary. Otherwise all trial participants must pick up their plants at the Gillespie County Extension office (38 Business Court) during normal business hours February 20th, 2024-February 23rd,2024.  
· There are twenty-five spots available for each vegetable. You can sign up for all three, or just one or two.  Each garden location may only sign up for each vegetable only once. 
· Only two varieties of each vegetable will be trialed. Varieties chosen will represent a normal vegetable variety commonly grown in the area, and a new variety chosen for a particular reason. 
· Signing up is not a guarantee that you will get to participate. There will be an follow-up email the week of February 12th to reply to in order to make your sign-up complete.  To sign-up you can email me or call the extension office. 
· If more participants are interested than spots available, a wait list will be generated. Participants on the wait-list may not get to participate.
· Example data sheets are available under the horticulture tab of the Gillespie County AgriLife Extension Website (https://gillespie.agrilife.org/). Check them out so you can see what you will be asked to fill out at the conclusion of each vegetable’s season.  
· Participant names will be kept confidential. If you send me pictures, I will ask for your permission before I associate your name with it and I will let you know how I intend to use the picture. 
· Participants do not need to residents of Gillespie County, but they do need to be Texas residents. 
· Participants will be asked to provide a working email address, working phone number, name and zip code when they sign up. 
· Two emailed reminders for data sheets will be sent out the conclusion of each vegetable season. If no data sheet is returned, participant might get a phone call. 
· Results will be featured in a future newsletter and or/column in Fredericksburg Standard. Broccoli results will additionally be mentioned in the Grow It Cook It Broccoli program.

